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Craig, Sondra

From: coral clouds <xboxlover040@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, July 5, 2025 1:55 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Opposition of resolution 25-0723

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello Council members,  
My name is Lily, I am a constituent residing in La Crosse county and I am writing today to express my opposition 
of resolution   
25-0723. This resolution would allocate funding for private security in our public spaces, which is a threat to 
community safety coming from funds that could go toward other projects that would better serve La Crosse and 
meet the needs of our residents. Policing public areas does nothing to combat the true issues facing La Crosse. 
Please consider using this money for something else. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration 
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